
The Corporation of the Township of Huron-Kinloss
P.O. Box 130 phone 519-39S-3735
21 Queen Street Fax 519-395-4107
Ripley, Ontario Email tnfo@)huronklnlos5.com
NOG 2RO www.huronkinloss.com

File: P250 Whitechurch Project

Township of North Huron
PO Box 90, 274 Josephine St
Wingham, ON NOG 2WO
Attn: Sharon Chambers, CAO
Via: Email schambers(5Snorthhuron.ca

Re: Whitechurch Water Connections

Dear Sharon:

The Township of Huron-Kinloss has awarded the tender for the Whitechurch Watermains
and Paving contract to Bill & Tom Kempton Construction Ltd. The standard ofsen/ice will
consist of new four-inch water main and individual service connections to each property.
This project will also include road reconstruction, new sidewalk and paving of
Whitechurch Street.

While the road base construction, sidewalks and paving will be covered through the
general tax base, it is Township policy to charge the cost of the water upgrades against
properties that benefit. For the Whitechurch project, Council has approved a fee of
$6,705.00 per service connection.

Council had previously passed Mandatory Connection By-Law 2001-102 to ensure all
existing users of the system remain connected. However, the by-law did not include the
properties in North Huron, and by way of this letter we are respectfully requesting that the
Township of North Huron pass a similar by-law ensuring these properties remain
connected as well.

If you have any further questions, please fee! free to contact me.

Yours truly,
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Hugh Nichol
Director of Public Works
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